
 
 

 
The purpose of the Federation of the Church Schools of Starfleet and Yarmouth is to  

educate children in an atmosphere of Christian love where all achieve the very best they 
can, now and throughout their lives. 

 
Headteacher:  Mrs. E Grainger 

 

16th January 2020 

 

 

  Recycle with Michael 

Don’t forget that if you are having a post-Christmas clear 

out; please use our Recycle with Michael collection bins.  Each 

time the Recycle with Michael bins are emptied the school 

receives a donation. 

 

 

 

Payments 

Polite reminder- Please ensure all outstanding 

payments are paid in full by 22nd January 

2020. If you are having trouble with this, 

please contact the office who will be happy to 

assist.  Many thanks 

Nuts! 

Due to allergies, please can we politely 

remind you all not to send your child to 

school with nut-based products.  Many 

thanks for your understanding and 

support. 

Bread 

Don’t forget that every Tuesday we receive 

bread donations.  Please do come into the foyer 

to collect any bread that you may need. 

School Nurse – Information for Parents of Reception and Year 6 Children 

During the spring term, the Reception and Year 6 children are having their height and weight recorded by the 

School Nurses on behalf of The Local Authority Public Health, as part of the National Child Measurement 

Programme.  Nationally this data is sent anonymously to the Department of Health who use the BMI (Body Mass 

Index) calculated from the measurements to target relevant services to specific areas of the country. 

Locally this data is kept on your child’s health notes and soon you will be sent a letter informing you of which 

range of your child’s BMI falls into.  It is important to remember that whilst this BMI data is useful to show 

national trends, individually it may produce some unexpected results.  The BMI ranges try to account for the fact 

that children are constantly growing but occasionally an anomaly will occur and a child who looks to be in proportion 

will record a BMI outside the ‘healthy range’. 

If you receive a letter that puts your child, into a different range to one, you were expecting or you have a 

concern regarding your child’s growth, please contact the School Nursing Team who will be happy to look at 

individual data and offer any support or advice.  

Your School Nurse can be contacted on 821388 

 



 

  
 
 

   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

PLEASE SEE OUR DATES FOR 

DIARIES BELOW: 
Date Events 

January  

24th  Purple Class Sharing  

29th  Parent Forum Meeting @ 2pm 

February   

7th  Yellow Class Sharing 

11th  Year 4 swimming lessons finish  

14th  Last day of term 

24th  Back to school 

March 

13th  Purple Class Sharing 

25th  Parent Forum @ 2pm 

27th  Green Class Sharing  

April 

3rd  Last day of term 

WE ALSO RUN COLLECTIVE 

WORSHIP EVERY FRIDAY AT 

2:20PM WHERE WE SHARE GOLD 

TICKETS/GOLD 

AWARDS/ACHIEVEMENTS FROM 

HOME. 

ALL PARENTS/CARERS ARE 

WELOME 

Bulletin Board 

This board will give you regular updates on which letters that have been sent out this week and what date if 

they need to be returned to the office: 

 No letters have been sent out this week  

 

Sharing Assembly Amendment 

Please see dates for your diary.  Purple 

Class now have their sharing assembly on 

24th January 2020. 

School Attendance 

Purple Class – 100% 

Yellow Class – 99.07% 

Blue Class – 100% 

Green Class – 100% 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Sport Fixture Dates 

 Jan   

22nd Yarmouth U11 v Wroxall Home 

24th Yarmouth U9 Boys v Brighstone Away 

28th Yarmouth U9 Girls v Shalfleet Home 

29th Yarmouth U9 + U11 Girls v Godshill Home 

February 

5th Yarmouth U9 v Godshill Home 

10th Yarmouth U11 v Arreton Home 

Sports Report  

On Wednesday after school our under 11 team travelled to St Blasius for the second league game of the 

season. We started well, scoring an early goal when Ocean followed up after Toby’s cross-had been blocked. 

Then St Blasius came on the attack, good defending from Oscar, Izzy and Joe stopped them some times 

but when they broke through Gabe was there with save after save. We nearly scored again after a long 

throw from Dom put Ocean clear, but their keeper saved. At half time, it was 1-0. In the second half, more 

defending and great saves from Gabe kept St Blasius at bay until they eventually equalised near the end of 

the match. A great effort by the team to get their first draw of the season. Well done. 

Team. Gabe, Joe, Izzy, Ocean, Dom, Oscar, Toby 

 

OUR SPORTS AWARD IS PRESENTED TO: Zachary 

 

Zachary has shown some brilliant teamwork this week in 

his circuits and has become a master of the foot bike.  

 

Well done Zachary 

  

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

Secondary School Open Day/Evening Dates 

Ryde School – Saturday 1st February, 10 am – 12.30 pm 


